## Attachment B



To:

Lori Bays

Date: February 14, 2022

Assistant City Manager

From:

Jeff Barton

City Manager

Subject: FEBRUARY 16, 2022 FORMAL COUNCIL ADD-ON ITEM -- PURCHASE OF

DRONES FOR THE PHOENIX POLICE DEPARTMENT

In response to the four-person memo from Councilwoman Ann O'Brien, Mayor Kate Gallego, Councilwoman Debra Stark and Councilman Jim Waring dated February 14, 2022 requesting an Add-On Item - Purchase of Drones for the Phoenix Police Department on the February 16, 2022 Formal Agenda, please prepare a staff report in response to the memo.

Please include the Police Department's research on small Unmanned Aerial Systems (Drones), use, related costs and timeline. Thank you.

Jeff Barton

City Manager